
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2025 

Our Learning : 

Woodland Grange Pre-school’  

Reminders and Notices 

• You can still book onto the May half-term 

holiday camp, please ask a member of staff 

for a form, if you are interested.  

• Sports day is on Tuesday 10th June at 10.15-

10.45.  

• Our preschool leavers party is on 

Wednesday 2nd July at 1.45pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we have:  

• Learnt about the different job roles of a: 

fire-fighter, doctor and police officer and 

how they help us.  

• We have had a superhero day and taken part 

in activities to test our balance, strength and 

coordination.  

• Finished learning the single phonemes in our 

phonics sessions.  

• Taken part in a water obstacle course 

• Been practising our counting of objects to 5 

and matching these to numerals.  

• Celebrated VE day by having a party and 

making jam sandwiches.  

 

 

After half term we will be: 

We will continue to learn about people who help us. We 

have a visit booked in from a dental team the first week 

back.  

We will also be learning about the role of a vet and how 

they look after animals.  Our role-play area will be set up 

as one too so the children can put their learning into 

practise.  

We will then start to learn about the season of summer. 

We will be comparing seasons and exploring summer 

activities.  

In phonics we will be revisiting all of the taught 

phonemes. The older children in preschool will also be 

learning how to write their name.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check us out       

          

           
 

      

 

Warm weather 

Please ensure your child comes to preschool with 

a sun hat and that sun-cream has been applied to 

their skin. Unfortunately, we are not able to 

apply sun-cream to them. 


